
HNT Services is just over two weeks into the 2025 Irrigation Project at Silver Springs and
progress is being made every day.

Hole #12 Update: 70% Complete
With helpful weather, contractors have been working diligently on hole #12 with mainline and
river transfer line installation. Lateral lines down the fairway are installed and sprinkler heads
are wired and in the ground.
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See the drone footage of Hole 12!
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The putting green irrigation is operational
on #12 green which allows the Turf Care
team to keep the green watered and healthy
for when the hole re-opens for play. The
remaining work on #12 is the installation of
pipes and sprinklers around the teeing area
and the mainline coming out of the
pumphouse. HNT Services will continue
progressing this week and into the weekend.

Driving Range Update: 
The driving range irrigation is complete, tied in, and will be tested this week. Contractors will
ensure proper operation of all sprinkler heads, including backfilling, leveling, flushing of debris
and final sod work/trench work clean up. A walk through WITH HNT Services and Lance
Morris, Golf Course Superintendent, will be done to ensure quality and address any
deficiencies. 

Please remember the golf course is considered a construction site. Remember to obey all
directional signage when entering a hole under construction for your safety. Do not
approach heavy equipment or irrigation contractors if they are using machinery as they
may not see or hear you approach.     

We will continue to keep you informed about the irrigation renovation as it progresses week-
to-week. As contractors near the completion of hole #12, communication will be sent out
about the next hole that will be under construction and out of play. Please note the signage at
the Pro Shop, First Tee, and on the golf course for hole closures and where to proceed.

Thank you for your understanding and support as we navigate through the Project in 2025. It
is our goal to make your experience at Silver Springs positive, engaging and most of all, FUN!

Warm regards,

Lance Morris
Course Superintendent
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